
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

MaryAnn Kelley 
Friday, September 27, 2002 10:14 AM 
Karen Belcher; Martha Coggins 
Lisa Harvey 
FW: Florida PSC Tier II Payment 

MG Be on the lookout for another check from BellSouth. Let us know when it is received. 

Thanks. 

- - - -  -Original Message----- 
From: Lisa Harvey 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2002 8:55 AM 
To: MaryAnn Kelley 
Subject: FW: Florida PSC Tier 11 Payment 

fyi. Please send to fiscal. 

- - - -  -Original Message----- 
From: Tabor, Ann [mailto:Ann.Tabor@BellSouth.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2002 2 : 0 8  PM 
To: Lisa Harvey (E-mail); Maryrose Sirianni (E-mail); Nancy H Sims 
( E -ma i 1 ) 
Cc: Craig Duncan (E-mail) ; Julie Rhoades (E-mail) ; Rebecca Webber 
(E-mail) ; Sheila Hawkins (E-mail) 
Subject: Florida PSC Tier I1 Payment 

An additional Florida Public Service Commission Tier I1 Payment for July, 2002 activity 
was issued today September 26, 2002, for $39,147.35. This payment is fo r  the following 
measures: Response Interval - CRIS 

LMOS 
OSPCM 

Customer Trouble Report Rate - Resale Business 
Resale PBX 
UNE C o m b o  Other 
UNE Digital Loop DS1 
UNE ISDN (includes UDC) 

If you rewire any additional information, please contact me. 

Ann 

Ann Tabor 
BellSouth Telecommunications 
Local Interconnection Service Center 

ann.tabor@bellsouth.com 
205-714-0168 

***** 
'!The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the 
material from all computers.II 
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